
 
 

 
SPECIAL PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

PENNINGTON COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

SOUTH ROCHFORD ROAD PROJECT 

JUNE 7, 2017 @ 5:30 P.M. 

The Pennington County Commissioners will be conducting a special meeting to address the future 

of the South Rochford Road Project located in western Pennington County.  The proposed project 

would involve transportation improvements for approximately ten (10) miles of South Rochford 

Road, between the Town of Rochford and its intersection with Deerfield Road. The proposed 

project is considered necessary to improve year-round access to the Town of Rochford from the 

Deerfield Lake area.  

The special meeting will be held Wednesday June 7th @ 5:30 p.m. at the Pennington County 

Administration Building, 1st Floor Commission Chambers, 130 Kansas City Street, Rapid City, 

SD, 57701. 

The Board encourages all citizens interested in this project to attend this special meeting or submit 

your written comments by completing a “Contact Us Webform” located on the County website at 

www.pennco.org/boc_contactus. Information presented at the meeting will be posted on the 

County website when available at www.pennco.org.  

Please contact the Commission Office at (605) 394-2171 for additional information.  

ADA Compliance:  Pennington County fully subscribes to the provisions of the Americans with 

Disabilities Act.  Notice is given that this meeting is being held in a physically accessible place. If 

you desire to attend this public meeting and are in need of special accommodations, please notify 

the Commission Office to ensure appropriate auxiliary aids and services are available.  

  


